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October 23, 2024  

Red Ribbon Week
(October 28- October 31)

Thank You for Your Support!

Reminders

Upcoming Events: 

Poster boards for the Reading/Science Fair are still
available for pickup this week by parents!
We apologize for the confusion with report card
academic standings due to a PowerSchool error. To
clarify, all A's qualify for High Honor Roll, and all A's
and B's qualify for Honor Roll. Thank you for your
understanding!

October 25- Harvest Fest (5pm-8pm)
October 28- Reading Fair Projects
DUE!
October 28- 3rd, 4th, & 5th Grade
MSO Young People’s Concert (Field
Trip)
October 30- School Reading Fair!
October 28-31- Red Ribbon Week
November 1- Fall Break (NO SCHOOL)
November 6- School Picture Day!

Dear Parents,
Thank you for making our recent
Parent-Teacher Conferences a
resounding success! We are thrilled to
report an impressive 95% attendance
rate. Your commitment to your child's
education truly makes a difference!
                  Sincerely, Principal Wilson

Barack H. Obama Magnet ElementaryBarack H. Obama Magnet Elementary

We’re excited to celebrate Red Ribbon Week
with our scholars, promoting a drug-free
lifestyle through fun activities!

Monday: “Too Bright for Drugs!”-- Scholars
will wear neon-colored tops with uniform
bottoms to show they’re bright.
Tuesday: It’s “Sock it to Drugs!” Day—
students can wear silly socks to showcase
their sense of humor.
Wednesday: “Be a Smartie and Just Say
No!”-- scholars can dress as their favorite
book character or Reading Fair Project
character.
Thursday: We invite everyone to wear red
tops with uniform bottoms as we pledge to
stay drug-free and stand united as a
Dynamite family.

Thank you for your support in making this week
meaningful for our students!

Questions/Concerns
If you have any questions or
concerns, please feel free to reach
out to me at
stwilson@jackson.k12.ms.us or by
calling 601-960-5334. I am here to
support you!


